
 

 

 

2020-2021 School Year at Kinder Kastle 
 

With recent events and increased concerns and guidelines regarding COVID-19, we have 

been trying to think of ways to help members of our community. We know that many 

school districts have yet to finalize their plans for the upcoming school year and that 

many parents still worry about their child’s health and safety returning to school with 

limited alternative options. 

 

We are pleased to announce that we will be able to offer a  

School Aged Virtual Learning Program for children ages 7 - 12 (1st to 7th grade), 

 for the 2020-21 School Year! 

 

We will be utilizing a separate classroom for all school aged children that participate in 

virtual learning. Each student will be able to complete their virtual learning and 

homework, as well as get help with assignments from trained teachers. 

 

We will have smaller class sizes as per state regulations, so space is limited. 

All students will be required to bring in their own computers or tablets, chargers and 

headphones each day. Each student will be given access to our secure Wi-Fi network. 

 

Lunch and morning & afternoon snack will also be provided! 

 

Pricing: $150 per week for 8:00am-3:00pm 

$175 per week of 8:00am – 6:00pm 

 


